
USI Retirees General Meeting 

Thursday, November 18, 2021 

USI Griffin Center, 2 p.m. 

 

Council Members Present:  Marlene Shaw, Cindy Brinker, Craig Ehlen, John Deem, Phyllis Oeth, Joanne Artz. 
Absent: Nancy Bizal, Tim Mahoney. USI Foundation was represented by David Bower and Maggie Carnahan.  

Retiree Members Present:  included Council past-presidents and members, charter members, current 
members 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by President Marlene Shaw at 2 p.m. 

Approval of Minutes: Minutes of the November 19, 2020, General Meeting were approved with corrections. 

Treasurer’s Report:  John Deem reported the beginning balance on July 1, 2020, was $4,155.65, with 



USI Retirees 10th Anniversary Program 

Dr. Renee Frimming, Chair of Kinesiology and Sport, narrated a PowerPoint virtual tour of the “Kinesiology 
and Sports Department in the Screaming Eagles Complex” and answered audience questions.  

The USI Retirees Organization was formally founded March 7, 2011, with the inaugural meeting of the 
organizing committee.  For 10th anniversary, Cindy Brinker presented “Benchmarks: Future and Past of the 
USI Retirees.” PowerPoint slides narrated the organizational history, with the first full general meeting of 
members being held November 11, 2011.  The presentation was followed by recognition of Charter Members 
and Past Presidents, and a list of members with the longest employment at USI.  

Refreshments, socializing and picture-taking followed the program.  

Two retiree PowerPoints presented at the Annual Meeting will be posted on the USI Retirees web site. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


